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Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 4 ASSEMBLY COSTUMES 

Wow! What an amazing start to the academic year. The children have returned to 

school with great enthusiasm and adapted well to the new routines.  We are particularly 

enjoying our History topic Veni, Vidi , Vici, which investigates the legacy of the Roman 

Empire.  We have already seen their enthusiasm for the topic, not only in their learning 

in class but also in their wonderful ‘Take Care’ homework. 

 

We are really excited to showcase our learning with our virtual assembly which will be 

available on the website on 25th November.  In preparation for the filming of our 

assembly, and to transport us back to the time of the Roman Empire we would like to 

invite the children to dress in either a Roman or Celtic costume. 

 

Costumes can be very simple and do not have to be shop bought.  Ideas for costumes 

can be found below, but feel free to design your own authentic creations. . If your child 

has a particular part in the assembly, we will give them further guidance as to what 

they could wear. We will also be sharing ideas with the children in class over the next 

couple of days. 

 

Please could costumes be in school by week commencing 15th November so that we can 

begin filming. 

 

If you have any questions or would like any support in organising a costume, then please 

see your child’s class teacher.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs C Dickinson 
Year 4 Leader 

  



Roman clothing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celtic/ Iron Age Britain clothing 

 

 


